
           

Violet Class have enjoyed 

their first half term at Red 

Gates School.  The children 

are getting used to the 

routines and structure of the 

day as well as our toilets and 

school dinners. Highlights 

have included African 

Drumming, parents Visits and 

the Harvest Festival. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to a pantomime later this month 

and lots of Christmas activities including: Christmas 

Jumper day and Christmas Dinner, the school production 

and of course Father Christmas. Violet Class will also be 

going on an outing.  Details to follow! 
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